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PACER STACKTRAIN

MEWS ALERT

April 3, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 54

MEMPHIS EMPTY TERMINATION

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

In an ongoing effort to improve empty termination access and pick-up availability in
Memphis, we are providing a second empty container yard for Pacer 48’ and 53’
equipment. This change will be effective Monday, April 3, 2000. The new facility is
located on the Southeast side of Memphis, TN.

48°/53°

Pacer/Comtrak Container Yard
5660 Universal Drive
Memphis, TN 38175-0897

Hours of Operation:
7:00 am - 7:00 pm
Monday-Friday
Closed
Saturday-Sunday

Phone: 901-541-8082

The Pacer/Comtrak Container Yard will accept only street turn empty 48°/53” containers.
In addition, the Pacer empty container dispatch supply will rely solely on the street turn
inventory.

Our customers will now have the opportunity to street turn empty equipment to either the
Pacer-Delta container yard and/or the Pacer-Comtrak container yard.



Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement. If you have any questions
regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales Representative for
Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for your continued support.



